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tǊŀȅŜǊǎΚ 
Lǎ ŀƴȅƻƴŜ ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘ ƻŦ ǇǊŀȅŜǊǎΚ 
hǳǊ ¢ƘǊŜŜ tŀǊƛǎƘŜǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƎǊƻǳǇ ƻŦ tǊŀȅŜǊǎ 
ǘƘŀǘ ŀǊŜ ǿƛƭƭƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƘƻƴƻǊŜŘ ǘƻ ǇǊŀȅ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ 
ƴŜŜŘǎΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
ƴŀƳŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜƎƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
ǇǊŀȅŜǊǎΦ 
 
{ǘΦ aŀǊȅϥǎ aŀǊƛƻƴ  
.Ŝŀ тмр-трп-рпом 
{ǘΦ !ƴǘƘƻƴȅϥǎ ¢ƛƎŜǊǘƻƴ  
±ƻƴƴƛŜ  тмр-рор-нлср 
WŜŀƴŜǧŜ тмр-трп-нотс 
Iƻƭȅ CŀƳƛƭȅ-{ǘΦ ²ƛƭƭƛŀƳ 
²ƛǧŜƴōŜǊƎ   
WŜŀƴŜǧŜ  тмр-нро-нфом ƻǊ  
YŀǊŜƴ  тмр-нро-нлрф 

Welcome to Three Parish Catholic Family 
430 Swanke Street  PO Box 106 
Tigerton, WI  54486 
Ph: 715-535-2571  Fax: 715-535-2953 
Website: flockof4.org 
Email: 
office@catholicsupnorth.org 
 
Fr. David McElroy, O.Praem 
Three Parish Administrator 
pastor@catholicsupnorth.org 
 
Deacons 
Deacon Howard Bricco 
Deacon Pat Berg 
Deacon Mike Brandt 
Deacon Emeritus Ken Sambs  
 
Pastoral Coordinator 
Debra Brandt 
Email: deb@catholicsupnorth.org 
 
Faith Formation Facilitator 
Tammy Wendler 
Email: 
re@catholicsupnorth.org 
 
 
Bulletin- Email: 
bulletin@catholicsupnorth.org 
Bulletin Deadline is 3:00PM on Monday. 
(unless early deadline) 
 
Three Parish Office Hours: 
Mon.-Thurs: 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM 
Friday: 8:00 AM -12:00 PM 
*Office is closed on Holidays* 

          General Information 

/ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ 
¢ƘŜ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ tŜƴŀƴŎŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜΦΦΦ 
мǎǘ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘ ŀǘ ¢ƛƎŜǊǘƻƴ ŦǊƻƳ ф-фΥол!a 
нƴŘ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘ ŀǘ ²ƛǧŜƴōŜǊƎ ŦǊƻƳ ф-фΥол!a 
оǊŘ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘ ŀǘ aŀǊƛƻƴ ŦǊƻƳ п-пΥпр ta 
 
/ƻƳƳǳƴƛƻƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ IƻƳŜōƻǳƴŘ ϧ IƻǎǇƛǘŀƭ ±ƛǎƛǘǎ 
LŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛƻƴ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜ ƻǊ ōŜ 
ǾƛǎƛǘŜŘ ǿƘŜƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƘƻǎǇƛǘŀƭ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ 5Ŝō .ǊŀƴŘǘΣ 
tŀǎǘƻǊŀƭ /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊΦ 
 
wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ 
!ƴȅ ǇŀǊŜƴǘ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ Ƙƛǎ ƻǊ ƘŜǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƻǊ ǘŜŜƴ ƭŜŀǊƴ 
ƳƻǊŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ CŀƛǘƘ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ¢ŀƳƳȅ 
²ŜƴŘƭŜǊ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ¢ƘǊŜŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜΦ 
 
w/L! όwƛǘŜ ƻŦ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴ Lƴƛǝŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ !Řǳƭǘǎύ 
!ƴȅ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ǿŀƴǝƴƎ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴ ƳƻǊŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ 
CŀƛǘƘ ƻǊ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ƻǳǊ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ 5ŜōǊŀ 
.ǊŀƴŘǘΣ tŀǎǘƻǊŀƭ /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊΦ 
 
aŀǘǊƛƳƻƴȅ 
/ƻǳǇƭŜǎ ǇƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƳŀǊǊȅ ŀǊŜ ǘƻ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ tŀǎǘƻǊ ŀǘ ƭŜŀǎǘ 
ƴƛƴŜ ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ǇǊƛƻǊ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻǇƻǎŜŘ ƳŀǊǊƛŀƎŜ ŘŀǘŜΦ  
 
.ŀǇǝǎƳ 
!ƴȅƻƴŜ ŘŜǎƛǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ .ŀǇǝǎƳ ŦƻǊ 
ǘƘŜƳǎŜƭǾŜǎ ƻǊ ŦƻǊ Ƙƛǎ ƻǊ ƘŜǊ ƛƴŦŀƴǘ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ  
5Ŝō .ǊŀƴŘǘΣ tŀǎǘƻǊŀƭ /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊΦ  
 
CǳƴŜǊŀƭǎ 
Lƴ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŘŜŀǘƘ ƻŦ ŀ ƭƻǾŜŘ ƻƴŜΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ 
5ŜōǊŀ .ǊŀƴŘǘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜ ƻǊ ǘƘŜ tŀǎǘƻǊ ŘƛǊŜŎǘƭȅΦ  
 
!ƴƻƛƴǝƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ {ƛŎƪ 
Lƴ ǘƘŜ ŎŀǎŜ ƻŦ ǎŜǊƛƻǳǎ ƛƭƭƴŜǎǎ ƻǊ ƛƴƛǊƳƛǘȅ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ tŀǎǘƻǊ ŀǘ 
ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜ ǘƻ ŀǊǊŀƴƎŜ ŦƻǊ ǊŜŎŜƛǾƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
!ƴƻƛƴǝƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ {ƛŎƪΦ ¢ƘƻǎŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜŘ ǎǳǊƎŜǊƛŜǎ Ƴŀȅ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ǘƘŜ 
{ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜ ƻǊ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ǇǊƛƻǊ ǘƻ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƘƻǎǇƛǘŀƭ ŦƻǊ 
ǘƘŜ ǎǳǊƎŜǊȅΦ  

Our Mission Statement:  
We, as a Three Parish Community, with guidance  
by the Holy Spirit, and Mary, mother of our Church,  
desire to strengthen our belief,  
form our children in faith, and spread the work  
of Jesus Christ through our love for him.  



hHoly Family-St. William, Wittenberg News 

sSt. Mary, Marion News 

St. Anthony, Tigerton News 
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Celebrating our 130th Anniversaryµ 
   While Fr. Peter Schmitz was at St. Mary½s church affairs 
in the mission church had stabilized services were conduct-
ed more frequently. Formation of a choir was now in order. 
Mr. B.A. Bangert, a bass singer in good reputation and a 
trustee of the church, together with Mr. and Mrs. Peter 
Vennitz, began singing a capella at Mass. Within a short 
time a small reed organ was purchased by the newly 
formed Christian Mother½s Society. They paid for this item 
the usual way, by socials, bake sales, etc.. The Christina 
Mothers organization was and has always been the most 
potent force in the continuity of St. Mary½s. The first     
organist to play the new organ was Mrs. Addie Buhr. Maud 
Meyer, daughter of Bernard and Mary O½Keefe Meyer 
played this reed organ long after she became the wife of 
Dr. Frank Mulvaney who came to Marion shortly after the 
Spanish -American war.  Maude Meyer Mulvaney became 
the mother of Fr. Bernard Mulvaney, the first priest who 
came from our parish.  

Our Farewell gathering after Mass to bid our heart-
felt thanks and good will to Fr. Mack as he prepares 
to move on to another assignment.   
Forever etched in our minds will be a jolly Irish priest 
who brought much needed joy and community to three 
small town  parishes in the northern part of the Green 
Bay Diocese. Fr. Mack, many prayers for continued 
health and ministry, you will be missed.  

St. Anthony's Pccw met Tuesday June 12 . Topic of 
discussion was reviewing volunteers for funeral lunch-
es. We are short of helpers due to health issues, ag-
ing, and death. We lost many dedicated workers in 
recent years . If you can spare an hour or so to help 
at funerals either the day before , day of or after the 
lunch please call the office 717 -535 -2571 or   
 Vonnie 715-535 -2065. By your calling us, it saves us 
the hassle of trying to contact Parishioners to ask 
who can help. THANK YOU.  

Thank you to all you helped with the foodstand at the  
Fireworks Extravaganza this past weekend.   We worked 
hard to feed the masses while enjoying great                  
fellowship.   Your service is greatly appreciated!  

July 21st - Calendar Date Change  ̧ 
We will welcome Fr. Matt Settle and enjoy some refresh-
ments and take time to greet our new priest  ̧please plan 
to join us.   

The annual CCW Bake Sale is set for June 30th at Witten-
berg Shell. We will need a few volunteers for the day. 
There are many time slots to choose from or we can    ac-
commodate your available time too. We look forward to 
this sale each year to help fund the scholorships and   
promote parish activities.  
Please call Margie at (715)881 -0017.  


